
Notice of Construction Noise
As Cedar LNG progresses with construction, we are 
committed to sharing updates about our activities 
with the community. 

In preparation for construction of Cedar LNG’s 
Transmission Line, right-of-way clearing is set to 
begin with a number of activities planned over the 
coming months.  

Transmission Line clearing
When: Mid-September until mid-December 2025. All work 
will take place between 6:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.
•	 Transmission Line clearing: Mid-September until  

mid-December
•	 Drilling and blasting: Late September until 

late November
•	 Heli-logging work: Mid-October until early December
Where: Cedar LNG Transmission Line right-of-way. See 
detailed map here.

What: A variety of activities associated with clearing of the 
Transmission Line right-of-way. While all work will comply 
with noise requirements, residents may notice an increase 
in noise at times. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause and appreciate your understanding as we safely 
complete our work.  

Community Feedback Program
Share feedback, receive answers to questions, and 
have concerns addressed in a timely way. You can 
reach out using the method that works best for you.

Web: 
www.cedarlng.com/feedback
Email: 
feedback@cedarlng.com
Tel: 
250-789-4901
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